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March 31, 2024 

 

Greetings all, 

 

Just a quick note to let you know that I have added a Newsletter Archive section on the 

Resources page of our Immanuel Approach website 

https://www.immanuelapproach.com/newsletters/ . 

 

I went through 650 newsletters from the past 25 years and pulled out almost 400 that present 

content that I think will still be valuable. For example, there are many, many Immanuel stories 

and Immanuel testimonies from emails from here and there around the world, including many 

that I had totally forgotten. During the weeks that I was working on this project, I noticed that I 

was always in a better mood after spending an hour preparing newsletters for the archive because 

I would always end up reading through at least a few of these old Immanuel stories/testimonies. 

 

So if you find yourself feeling anxious or discouraged about some aspect of your life, or about 

the world in general, take some time to go through a handful of these old newsletters. The 

Immanuel stories will help you hold onto the truth that the living, tangible, interactive, personal, 

friendship presence of Jesus is more powerful than all of the darkness, disease, and brokenness in 

the world. 

 

Blessings, 

 

Dr. Lehman/Karl 

 

P.S. Thank you for your prayers for the Christian mental health think tank. Charlotte and I had 28 

strategic networking conversations over the course of the two days of the gathering. It will take 

me months to follow up on the potential collaborations from these conversations. More details 

next week. 

 

 

Want to support the Lehman’s Immanuel Approach work?  Click here for more information: 

https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/ 

https://www.immanuelapproach.com/newsletters/
https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/

